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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 will be taking part in a cycling proficiency course from next Monday 30th September. 

 
There are only 24 spaces available, and we ask that you only sign up if the following apply: 

• Your child has a working Bike (if it’s not in full working condition, the team can service the bike) 
• Your child can ride a bike without stabilisers 
• You give consent to the training. 

 
Please see below a message from the cycle confident team and a link to sign up. Your child can request a paper 
copy of the form if required. Please ask their class teacher. Your applications to the course must be made by 
Friday 28th September 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

We are excited to be working with Cycle Confident to offer Schools Levels 1 & 2 Cycle Training. 

Please click on the link or scan the QR code below for more information about the course and to provide 
consent for your child to participate. 

Course Details & Booking  

 
 
For more detailed information about this training click here. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr. Heighington 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

https://click.pstmrk.it/3s/cycleconfident.com%2Fevents%2Ff34b09ff-b1dd-40ad-a3b0-5fd5afa8f04d%2F/c3Zh/b_23AQ/Ag/7d1bbad4-451d-4404-b832-edfcbeacf1ac/12/AUWLnWnYqg
https://click.pstmrk.it/3s/cycleconfident.com%2Fschools%2Fparent_information%2F/c3Zh/b_23AQ/Ag/7d1bbad4-451d-4404-b832-edfcbeacf1ac/13/KO7s59HKDy

